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To My Holy Trinity Family:
		  Welcome Home to those of you who have just come back to 
mass. We are honored to have you with us. Let us continue to pray for our 
brothers and sisters who have not yet come back to mass. May they soon 
rejoin us at the altar of the Lord. 
	 Some  of our volunteers have not yet come back to mass. Some have 
moved away. Others I have not seen. We can’t  force people to return back 
to mass, that has to come from within. One of the blessings has been to see 
new faces volunteer as well. We all have a place in God’s House. For all 
of you who volunteer, thank you for all that you do. For those of you who 
volunteered at any time in the past, thank you as well! We all appreciate 
you here at Holy Trinity.
	 Registration has begun for our upcoming Religious Education and 
High School Confirmation Program. Nicko and Rheza will be in the 
pavilion from 10am-1:00pm this Sunday July 18th. 
	 Registration for Adult RCIA will be on August 22nd and August 
29th from 9am-1pm. This program is for adults 18 and over who need 
to finish their Sacraments of Initiation: Baptism, First Communion, and 
Confirmation. The first day of class will be on Monday September 13th 
starting at 7:00pm. No prior knowledge of the Catholic Faith is needed. 
Come and find out what we are about as the Catholic Church.
	 Please pray for the Finance Council as we have our quarterly meeting 
this Wednesday Evening. As always thank you for your generosity. We 
are able to pay our bills and do maintenance projects because of your 
generosity.
	 Deacon Ray is now leading the Baptism Classes. If you need to 
baptize your child, please call the office and ask for Sylvia to sign up 
for these classes with Deacon Ray. Baptisms are on the First and Third 
Saturdays of the Month and the Final Sunday of the month.

In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo



SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME	    		           	         		            JULY 18, 2021

SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Fifteenth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time was $7,937.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Trained adults can take steps to prevent suspicion. 
The Protecting God’s Children program is in place 
to raise awareness about behaviors of adults that 
may indicate a threat to the safety of children and 
young people. Through this program, trained adults 
learn how to prevent abuse from happening, in part 
by taking steps to eliminate suspicious behaviors, 
such as being alone with a young person. Creating 
a culture of openness and transparency goes a long 
way towards alleviating concerns of inappropriate 
behavior by adults, and helps children feel safe in 
their environment.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

HOLY TRINITY CATHOLIC SCHOOL
Holy Trinity Catholic School students are back 
in the classroom – on the road toward graduation 
and becoming the future leaders of tomorrow! The 
Catholic Education Foundation of Los Angeles 
has received a $50 million gift to provide financial 
support to new students enrolling in an Archdiocesan 
school for fall. Catholic education is affordable and 
tuition assistance is available! If you would like to 
arrange a tour of our parish school or get additional 
information on enrollment and financial assistance, 
please call us at (323) 663 -2064 or email our 
principal at klloyd@holytrinity-la.com Give your 
child the gift of a Catholic education this fall!

ST. JOSEPH’S WEEKLY WORKSHOP 
Tools to grow spiritually in the Year of St. Joseph
(Dec 8, 2020 – Dec 8, 2021)

 

He (St. Joseph) is the guardian and protector who, 
together with his vocation to be the foster-father of 
the Redeemer, received from divine Providence the 
mission of protecting his growth in wisdom, age and 
grace. 

In an expression which so well summarizes the 
biblical truth about him, we invoke him as the 
“Protector of holy Church”. This invocation is 
deeply rooted in New Testament revelation. The 
Church is, in fact, Christ’s Body. Is it not logical then 
and necessary that he to whom the eternal Father 
entrusted his Son, should offer the same protection to 
the Body of Christ which, according to the teaching 
of the Apostle Paul, is the Church?

St. Joseph, Protector of the Church - Pray for us.

Rosary 

Wednesdays are traditionally associated with St. 
Joseph – join us in praying the Rosary on the first 
Wednesday of each month after the 5:00 pm Mass.
Email HTPrayerJMJ@Outlook.com to learn more.


